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This idea will not solve the issue of homelessness. Our tax money should go towards 

building shelters for homeless people rather than letting our all of our public spaces 

become difficult to navigate for other vulnerable members of society, such as women, 

children, elderly people, and people of color. Passing this bill will only enrage Oregon 

residents and encourage voters to elect Republican officials next time. 


